


WeWe initially picked up 40 stockings from 
the Farmworker’s Caravan Program. 

Preparations commenced 
right away.



My grandson, Fernando, 
glitter glued all 40 stockings.



Generous donations started 
pouring in from PHWC members, 
family, friends, my daughter’s 
classroom families, and Frida’s 
teacher.  

Donations overtook my spare 
bedroom, dining area, and living 
room!

It took awhile to finish sorting 
through and organizing everything.



and the fun begins...





Each stocking 
individually 
wrapped.



We were able to fill 75 stockings
(35 over the original goal)!!

Loaded up and ready to deliver.



We were greeted by Santa Claus at the delivery drop off.



Our stockings were unloaded 
by the program volunteers.  
They were very grateful for 
our overflowing stockings 
and the care that was taken 
to wrap them up.  We were 
asked to stay for the 
presentation and news 
filming.    



The program coordinator 
gave a heartfelt speech 
which was followed by 
singing of De Colores

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1jAdp8O0_oew_ERD_LjWx2JjDE8RIRmxO/preview


All stockings are 
loaded up in large 

vans to be personally 
delivered by the 

program coordinators 
to our essential 

farmworkers and 
families.



Thank you for your support with this project!


